
2019-2020
Pre-K and Kindergarten 

Parent/Guardian 
Reminders!

West Central Primary will be on staggered 
enrollment August 8th and 9th for  

Pre-K and Kindergarten students this year. 

All families will be notified of the start date for your  
child in the student mailings the week of July 22.  
ALL Pre-K and Kindergarten students will come  

to school on August 12th.

We are so excited about our upcoming school year and working 
with you and your family!




